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Airport Project Status Report  

December 30, 2022 

Princeton Municipal Airport 

 
CLIENT CONTACTS 
Bob Gerold, Public Works Director Michele McPherson, City Administrator 
City of Princeton City of Princeton 
bgerold@princetonmn.org mmcpherson@princetonmn.org 
 
WORK IN PROGRESS 
 
Reconstruct Runway 15-33, Reconstruct Taxiways and Replace Airfield Lighting (Design) 
KLJ #141217110         AIP #3-27-0081-014-2018 
The FAA informed KLJ that the project closeout letter was sent on October 31, 2022 and that the project was 
financially closed out on November 3, 2022. 
 
Reconstruct Runway 15-33, Partial Connector Taxiways and Replace MIRL System, PAPIs & REILs (Construction) 
KLJ #141217110         AIP #3-27-0081-015-2019 
KLJ submitted a draft closeout report to MnDOT for review on May 12, 2022. MnDOT reached out to KLJ on 
December 27, 2022 and hopes to begin reviewing the draft report in the coming weeks. KLJ will proceed with 
collecting final signatures for submission to the FAA after MnDOT’s review. 

Reconstruct Taxiway A & Partial Connecting Taxiways and Replace MITL System (Rebid and Construction) 
KLJ #2005-00592        AIP #3-27-0081-018-2021 
The draft closeout report has been submitted to MnDOT. Once MnDOT has finished its preliminary review, the 
final closeout package will be signed and submitted to MnDOT and the FAA for final review and processing. 

Beacon Replacement – Design and Construction 
KLJ #2105-02001        AIP #3-27-0081-020-2022 
On September 26, 2022 the Contractor informed KLJ that the beacon tower is on backorder until March 2023. 
Due to this delay, construction has been pushed to Spring 2023. KLJ is waiting on additional documentation from 
the Contractor in order to process their request for partial payment to cover materials on hand delivered in 
October. 

Targeted Planning Study and ALP Update 
KLJ #2205-00514        AIP #3-27-0081-020-2022 
The wetland delineation report was submitted to the Army Corps of Engineers and counties November 3, 2022. 
The cultural survey field work was conducted on November 1-3, 2022, with the report currently being drafted. 
AWOS siting alternatives have been drafted which will be presented to the Airport at the January meeting. A 
meeting with FAA and MnDOT has been scheduled for January 11, 2023 to review the alternatives and receive 
feedback.  

 
OTHER ITEMS 

• None. 
 
ITEMS REQUIRING ACTION BY CITY/AIRPORT 

• None. 
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ITEMS REQUIRING ACTION BY MnDOT Aeronautics 

• Review Draft Closeout for AIP #3-27-0081-015-2019. 
 
ITEMS REQUIRING ACTION BY FAA 

• None. 
 
 
Reported by: John Glesne 
 KLJ Engineering 
 701-271-5026 
 John.Glesne@kljeng.com 
 
cc:  Mary Lou DeWitt – City of Princeton   marylou@princetonmn.org  
 Gene Stoeckel – Princeton Airport Advisory Board genestoeckel@gmail.com 
 Dan Boerner, PE - MnDOT Office of Aeronautics  dan.boerner@state.mn.us 
  Mark Johnson - FAA Dakota-Minnesota ADO   Mark.R.Johnson@faa.gov 
 Andrew Zielike – KLJ Engineering   Andrew.Zielike@kljeng.com 
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